Steven Sepe

From:

Susan Erstling <serstling@cox.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 19, 2025 8:24 AM

To:

House State Government and Elections Committee

Cc:

Rep. Edwards, John G.

Subject:

Support Bill H. 5453

Dear Chair Shanley and members of the committee, I am writing in support of Bill H. 5453 for the following reasons.

We, the citizens of RI, need a CRMC which is informed and professional in the delivery of its duties one that has knowledge and respect for the historical and recreational uses of the coastline. This new legislation would help insure accountability, reduce conflict of interest and provide guidelines which value the assets that RI has in its coastline.

Thank you, Susan Erstling 36 Point View Drive Tiverton, RI 02878